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President’s Message

Dear Friends of the Boone County Library,

With this issue, I wish to discuss memberships.
First, you can learn of your status by asking any one of our
group listed to the right.  This same group can be asked by
email.  Addresses can be found at our website:
www.folbc.org.  Click contacts and pick your choice.
Your status is also displayed on the address label of this
newsletter.  It indicates the level of support – Individual,
Family, Sustaining, Life, Business, or Commercial.  The year
end in which the membership expires is also displayed.  The
life membership has a date of 9999.  This may be wishful
thinking.
If the date is less than 2008, you need to re-up or lose the
benefits.  A couple of benefits are this bi-monthly newsletter
and first attendance at our book sales.
The Bookplate keeps you informed as to what is happening
at the library and what Friends are doing.  First in line at
book sales is worth the cost of membership.  You get choice
of all books at the sale.
Also, you have the privilege of being called upon to help
with Friends’ projects.  This, of course, will make you feel
good about yourself; having helped with a Friends’ book
sale or other project, which benefits both the library and the
community.  And you will receive a book donated to the
library collection in your honor.
Back to membership specifics.  Any membership donation
after the first of September of a particular year will provide
membership for the remainder of that year plus the
following year.  Any additional contributions by a member in
good standing will be taken as a much appreciated donation
and not applied to additional years of membership.
Thank you all for being members of Friends of the Library. 
May we have a great year together.

George Cline, 

President

***********************************************************************************************

Check out our Internet Bookstore at  www.abebooks.com
1. Click on Bookstores in upper right corner.
2. At option 2 - Bookseller Search, type in Booksellers and click Search.
3. At Booksellers in the Ozarks (Friends) choose Browse or Search their books.
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